
The Jewsalem Seminary - Midrasha 

RABBI SHEAR YASHUV COHEN 

CHANCELLOR 

ce “4 February 15, 1972 

Rabbi Norman Lamm 

27 West 86th Street 
New York, N. Y. 10024 

Dear Rabbi Lamm: 

I take great pleasure in cordially inviting 

you to attend the first meeting of the newly- 

organized "Friends of Jerusalem Seminary-Midrasha 
Ltd.". It will be held Wednesday afternoon, Feb- 
ruary 23rd, at 4:30 P.M., in the offices of our 

mutual good friend, Mr. Ludwig Bravmann, at 

Oppenheimer & Co., 1 New York Plaza, on the thirty 

first floor. 

I sincerely hope to personally welcome and 

greet you as you join us at this function. 

Cordiaily yours, 

LY/_f, 

~ Rabbi Shear Yashuv Cohen 

Chancellor 

SYC/sp 
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